
From: Annee Leveson-Gower   
Sent: 13 July 2022 11:43 
To: James Kirkham  
Subject: Noke Solar Farm 
 
Dear Sir 
As residents of Oddington we would like to re iterate the objections of our Parish Meeting to the 
Noke solar farm. 
Our house is one of several in our village with solar panels installed. We also have an air source heat 
pump and high levels of insulation.  We support green energy and have taken steps to be 
sustainable. 
We believe that the Solar Farm is unsuitable for this site and is NOT the way forward to tackling 
climate change. We strongly object to the siting of this project. 
Yours Faithfully 
Annee Leveson Gower 
Henry Leveson Gower 
Beyond The. Pond Oddington OX5 2RA 


